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MEMO 
 
TO:  Prospective Respondents of RFQ 30504-01717  
 
FROM:  Tyler Nowin, Sourcing Analyst 
 
DATE:  March 27, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: RFQ 30504-01717 Amendment 3 Clarification 
 
 
Dear Respondents, 
 
It has been brought to my attention that Amendment 3 contains an error. Question # 23 and the 
State’s response on the Questions & Comments document is as follows: 
 
  
Q: Is it possible to extend the Due date for the RFQ response by up to 5 working days? 
 
A: The due date for the technical response has been amended to be due by 03/29/2017 2:00pm CST. 
 
This information is incorrect and should reflect the current schedule of events. The correct due date 
for the technical response is 04/12/2017 at 2:00pm CST.  
 
I apologize for any confusion that may have occurred.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Tyler Nowin | Sourcing Analyst  
Central Procurement Office 
Tennessee Tower, 3rd Floor 
312 Rosa L. Parks Ave., Nashville, TN 37243 
p. 615-741-0633 
tyler.nowin@tn.gov 
tn.gov/generalservices/  
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